
Date: 10th June 2010 
DEAR RESPECTED KDM MEMBERS, 

ANTAH BUMIMEDIC SDN BHD WILL BE CONDUCTING THEIR USUAL ANNUAL STOCK 
COUNT END OF THIS MONTH - 30TH JUNE 2010. 

KINDLY BE INFORMED OF THEIR CUT-OFF DATE ABOVE FOR THIS STOCK COUNT AND 
THEIR RESUME DATE ON 5th JULY FOR OUR JULY SALES CYCLE! 

THE DIVIDEND PERIOD IS OVER AND NOW IS THE REAL PERIOD THAT WE WILL LOOK 
FORWARD FOR YOUR CONTINUOUS SUPPORT TO MAKE KDM PHARMA YOUR 
PREFERED SUPPLIER FOR ALL YOUR MEDICATION PURCHASES. 

LET US ALL WORK TOGETHER TO TAKE KDM PHARMA TO GREATER HEIGHTS! 

BEST REGARDS, 
MOHD MAIDIN ABD MAJID 

 

Date: 10th June 2010 
Dear KDM Board Members, 

Our fiscal year ends on 30th June 2010, thus we will be having our annual stock check on all 
principal’s stockholding. Attached please find the schedule for your kind reference.  

1. Our last day of invoicing is 3.30pm on 30th June 2010. Invoicing will resume on 5th July 2010. 

2. Cut-off date for receiving Incoming Goods is 25th June 2010. 

Any inconvenience caused is much regretted. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Regards, 
Joyce 


